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This is the wrong direction to change things. Push for the federal government to 

change to permanent DST instead.  

 

Pictures this scenario - CA says yes and WA says no. Are you really going to make 

your Portland residents that work in Vancouver deal with a time zone change getting 

to work?  You’ll lose so many citizens. They’ll move to WA to skip the income tax and 

come here to shop.  

 

Throw in the fact that people on the east coast would be 4 hours different?  That’s 

just insane. Please vote against this. It’s so poorly thought out.  


